
Date of Meeting: 

January 4, 2016 
 

I hope you had a happy holidays, ​but now it’s time to 
get back to work! 

 

Knots:​ This week we practiced the ​two half hitch knot​. 

 

Merit Badge: 

This week we continued working on the Digital Technology merit badge 
and Cyber Chip. 

 

Requirements Covered for Merit Badge:  

We covered requirement #2 for the Cyber Chip. 

 

Activities: 

● One thing we did was look at the history of computers from across the 
ages, including some highlights, such as Mr. Markowitz's first 
computer, the PET! 

 

Important Announcements: 

● Bring your signed contract that was given for homework a couple of 
weeks ago to the January 25th meeting so that you can officially get 
your Cyber Chip! This will cover requirement 1 for Digital Technology 
and possibly a requirement for a rank advancement. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3QI7SJKPfHE

